
 

                                   

 

 

August 2024 

Hello Everyone 

     My name is Mrs. Lamontagne and I am going to be your first grade teacher this 
coming school year. I am so excited to meet all of you!  All summer I have been 
planning fun and exciting activities to make learning fun for all of us.  In first grade 
we are going to become Super Star Readers. Mathematicians, Authors, Illustrators 
and Scientist.  Most importantly we are going to learn how to spread kindness in 
our classroom and in our school.  We are going to be very busy, so make sure you 
get plenty of rest. 

     I would love to learn more about you before our first day of school.  I would 
love to have you write me and tell me more about yourself.  Some ideas that you 
could write to me about are: 

What is your favorite activity or sport? 

Do you have any pets? 

Do you have brothers and/or sisters? 

What did you do this summer? 

What are some of your favorite books? 

What are you looking forward to learning or doing in first grade? 



Guess what?  You can ask me questions too.  And I promise to write back and 
answer them. 

You can send your letters to me at julie.lamontagne@sau19.net I am looking 
forward to hearing from you. 

I bet you are wondering what supplies you will need for first grade. All you need 
are two folders with your name on them, a backpack and lunchbox.  You will also 
need a change of clothes, socks, undies, pants and a shirt, to keep in your 
backpack.  Please place the items in a plastic bag with your name on it.  Please 
make sure that whatever you bring to school is labeled with your name. 

     I have more exciting news. On Thursday, August 29 from 1:00 to 2:00, you will 
be able to come in and see me, your classroom and all of your friends that will be 
in your class with you.  So, make sure you mark the date on your calendar. 

     I cannot wait to meet all of you!  I hope you enjoy the rest of your summer.  I 
will see you all soon! 

Mrs. Lamontagne 

 


